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WHAT IS A “MINDFUL NORMAL”?

As we look to September, we need to 
continue to be mindful that we are in the 

midst of a pandemic while working to provide 
as normal of a school experience as possible 

for our students during the 
2021-2022 school year.      



● No remote instruction.

● Full days with lunch beginning the first day of school.  
Plan to have pre-order lunch (hot and cold).

● We will utilize outdoor space.  Tents will return.

● New elementary schedule will be in place. 

● Subscription bussing will return.

● Full program will be provided; academics:  athletics, activities, and arts.  

What We Know From The Road Forward:



Mitigation Measures:

CONTINUE NOT CONTINUE

Enhanced Daily Cleaning Temperature Checks

Emphasis on Handwashing and Hand 
Sanitizing

Plexiglass on student desks

Quarantining and Contact Tracing
(with timing and protocol modifications)

Daily COVID Tracker Form
(there may be a less frequent version)

Masking Indoors and on Busses Masking Outdoors

Enhanced Air Flow One Way Hallways



● Students will be distanced to the extent possible, per the CDC 
Guidelines.  

● Home learning can be provided for students who are quarantined.  
Students will “tune in” to teaching and learning.  We have ordered 
swivel cameras to help with this. 

● We are creating new visitors protocols.  A limited number of visitors 
will be allowed in the schools.

● Some parent events and meetings may continue to be held on Zoom.  
Back to school nights will be virtual.  

● We are in the process of setting up a meeting with local medical 
professionals to receive feedback on our protocols with the intent of 
communicating to families next week.  

Other Considerations:



Questions?


